
Seminar on “The Relationship between Melody of Cantonese Pronunciation &
Couplet Composing” (10/10/2008)

Dear all, 

You are cordially invited to attend a seminar on “The Relationship between Melody of Cantonese
Pronunciation & Couplet Composing” presented by Dr Richard Ho Man-wui, Honorary Professor of
Chinese Language and Literature at The Chinese University of Hong Kong , and Honorary Fellow of the
New Asia College, CUHK on 17 October 2008. For detailed information, please see the following poster. 

Regards, 
UM Library 



 

 


